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Harford County Master Watershed Stewards Academy Graduates Ten in Inaugural Class of 

2018 

BEL AIR, Md., (July 20, 2018) - Ten citizens dedicated to improving the health of local streams 

graduated on May 22, 2018 from the inaugural class of the Harford County Master Watershed 

Stewards Academy, a program developed under the administration of County Executive Barry 

Glassman by Harford County’s Watershed Protection and Restoration Office in cooperation with 

the University of Maryland Sea Grant Extension Office.  

Master watershed stewards are trained community leaders who identify pollutants, educate 

their neighbors about stream health, and take actions to reduce human impacts on water 

quality.  Participants in the Harford County program were chosen following an application and 

interview process announced in July 2017. The program included 31 classroom hours at Harford 

Community College, fieldtrips to learn about local water-quality improvement projects, and class 

projects completed in the community.   
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Harford County master watershed stewards celebrate their graduation.  Pictured from left, back 

row: Rose Braue, Whiteford; Allison Mosely, Forest Hill; Stephanie Noye, Bel Air; Heather 

Ferguson,  Joppa; Sarah Shpak, Havre de Grace; front row: Teri Myers, Bel Air; Megan Baldowski, 

Havre de Grace; Bryon Bodt, Churchville; Jarrell Oliver, Bel Air; George Wiggins, Churchville. 
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